
 

 
 

 

 

28th November 2023 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers, 

 

Bikeability for Year 5 Children 

 

Paperwork will be sent through later today to all year 5 Parents/ Carers inviting them to apply for a place 

for their child on Bikeability, the local authority organisation that helps children gain confidence with bike 

riding. There is no charge for this and the lessons happen within the school day. 

 

Completing this form does not guarantee you a place, the spaces will be offered on a first come, first 

served basis. 

 

The sessions are being held in January, we will let you know when we return in the new year which course 

your child will be attending. We will inform you the week before the course so you can be ready with their 

bike and helmet. We do have a few bikes that we can lend, please let us know if you would like to borrow 

once your child’s place has been confirmed. It is important that your child can ride a bike as on day 2 

they will be riding on the roads. In the past we have had children attend on the first day and unfortunately 

have been unable to return on day 2, this is upsetting for the children, so please do not sign them up 

unless they are competent on a bike. If you have any questions please contact the school office. 

 

When you complete the google form, you have to confirm you have a bike and helmet. 

If you do not have please state in “Important notes about your child section of the form.” 

To learn more about Bikeabilty log on to  www.bikeabilty.org.uk  

 

Best wishes, 

 

School Office and The Year 5 Team 

 

http://www.bikeabilty.org.uk/

